
City of Northfield 

  

 

        Telephone 609-641-2832, ext. 127  

        Fax 609-646-7175    

ratlas@cityofnorthfield.org 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 RE: Planning Board Meeting 1/6/2022 

This notice posted December 27, 2021 10 days prior to the Planning 

Board hearing date January 6, 2021 will serve as notice that there is a 

possibility that the Zoom link advertised on the city website and in The 

Press of Atlantic City may not work due to a technical difficulty. The 

Board Secretary is working on this to correct the problem before the 

hearing date. Should this problem not be resolved, any public wishing to 

attend the hearing in person will be allowed to attend the hearing.  

We are working diligently to correct the problem with Zoom and 

hopefully the Zoom meeting as well as the in-person meeting will both 

take place on the advertised date. 
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